
 

               

               

 

                                                                                                                            8th November, 2018 

Dear parents/carers, 

    As part of our continuous work in PSHE, the year 5 classes always sing in the community at Christmas time. 

This year, we would like to invite the community to come to us. As parents and carers, we would like to extend 

the invitation to yourselves and grandparents.  

   The community concert will take place in the village hall on Tuesday 18th December, 2018. It will start at 

2.30pm and will be concluded by 3.15pm. You may take your children with you at that point if you wish 

otherwise, we will walk them back to school for collection at 3.30pm. Entry is by a voluntary small food donation 

on the door ( tins or packets of dried food would be appreciated), which we will take to the local food bank to 

help families over Christmas.  

   The children will be spending time preparing some refreshments in the morning, so they will need to bring an 

apron into school on that day please.  

   This project forms part of our work outside of the classroom so there isn’t any cost involved. We would 

however, like an indication of roughly how many guests you will be bringing on the day so we can judge for 

seating and baking purposes. 

   Looking forward to sharing some Christmas cheer with you all. 

            Yours faithfully, 

The year 5 team. 
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